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MADISON - Following guidance from local health officials to limit gatherings of  more than 250
individuals, the Democratic Party of Wisconsin will  postpone its annual Founders Day dinner to
a later date.

 The health and safety of Wisconsinites is our number one priority. It's  time for all groups and
institutions with events planned in the next  few weeks to take swift action to slow the spread of
Coronavirus.

 We now turn our focus to the April 7th spring election. You can request  an absentee ballot for
the April 7th election online – you don't even  need to provide a reason. Make sure to vote for
Jill Karofsky in the  State Supreme Court election!

Request Absentee Ballot: https://myvote.wi.gov/en-US/VoteAbsentee

 Wash your hands often and stay safe!

—Democratic Party of Wisconsin
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https://grassroots.wisdems.org/page/m/686efe9e/7cf903/7d94c2d5/4f725e18/204897918/VEsH/?g=OtJVO8btZKdX43Dq2Ofxk7A

